
Tri-Township Park District 

Special Meeting 

May 25, 2021 

410 Wickliffe St Troy, Il. 62294 

 

Meeting was called to order at 6:02 PM. 

Roll Call was taken: Bud Adelhardt, Steve Barbour, Brian Byrd, Gary Byrne, and James Newcombe. 

Absent: George Vogt and Kevin Woodring. 

Oil and Chipping: Mayor Nonn spoke to the Board about oil and chipping the park, being on the Park 
Board Mayor Nonn took care of Roads and Grounds and let the Board know that this year the roads will 
need some work on the problem areas then call Maedge out to get an estimate on fixing the problem 
areas with oil and chip. 

Projected projects: Commissioners look at various projects pending in the park, Commissioner 
Newcombe let the Board know that we are currently working on asphalting some more trails, putting a 
ceiling on pavilion 1, working on a Community garden, and several other small projects. 

Commissioner Newcombe spoke to the Board about the progress on the Veterans Memorial project and 
some concerns he has. Commissioners look at various handouts concerning the cost and timeline of the 
project. Commissioners have some safety concerns about some of the pieces to the project and would 
like to cease those pieces from becoming part of the Memorial. Commissioner Newcombe and 
Commissioner Barbour would like the park to take over the project and reconfigure the monument to fit 
the space. Commissioners all agree to the park taking over the project. 

Commissioner Barbour makes the motion to adjourn at 7:15 PM, Commissioner Byrd seconds the 
motion. 5 Ayes 0 Nays. 


